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Thank you for contacting me about food availability in the event that the UK leaves the
EU with no deal.

The Government is preparing for every eventuality in the negotiations and I believe that
we will avoid a situation where we leave with no deal. In any event, there would
continue to be an adequate supply of food and there are no plans to stockpile food.

The UK has excellent levels of food security and we receive our food from a range of
sources including from strong domestic production and overseas imports. This will

continue to be the case after the UK leaves the EU.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.
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